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March 23, 2012 
 
Fred W. Scott, Jr. 
Lower Bundoran 
1801 Bundoran Drive 
North Garden, VA  22959 
 
Dear Fred, 
 
Words can never express the gratitude we feel for the advocacy that you and Tom Rosen have 
tirelessly worked toward for the implementation of angle of attack in the GA community.  The 
tragedy you suffered with the personal loss of close friends that we all believe could have been 
avoided if they would have had an angle of attack system had a large impact on you. 
 
Your commitment to the aviation industry focused on angle of attack flying and highlighting Alpha 
Systems AOA is monumental and does save lives.  It is obvious that your contagious enthusiasm 
has inspired so many highly skilled and trained pilots to join you and Tom in the promotion and 
use of angle of attack in every aircraft flying.   
 
Because of your unwavering commitment over the past two years in helping us with product 
improvements and spreading the word about the importance of angle of attack, we feel compelled 
to offer the aviation community a way to continue your legacy of saving lives by making it easier 
from a cost standpoint in purchasing our product.   
 
We are pleased to offer a “Save a Friend” discount on your behalf.  For the next year, anyone 
who reads your website and sees the benefits of angle of attack, orders our product and mentions 
either your or Tom’s name or the “Save a Friend” discount will receive 10% off all of our systems 
and accessories.   
 
Again, thank you and Tom for all the work and dedication to bring angle of attack to the forefront 
of the general aviation community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mark Korin 
Mark Korin 
CEO/President 
Alpha Systems AOA 


